
Hi Friends,
First of all, a huge congratulations to our women's soccer team for winning the CCC Championship! Proud of you!! 
Secondly, if you would like to listen to MP3's from last Wednesday's or Friday's chapel service, feel free to check them 
out here: Wednesday or Friday.
Attached are the prayer requests and praise reports from last week. Remember that we have a prayer/praise line 
available to all students, staff, and faculty. If you have a specific prayer need or praise, please text 206-486-4656, these 
texts will be read, prayed for, and responded to as necessary by the Campus Ministries office and Prayer team.

Scripture Focus of the Week: "May these words of my mouth and this meditation of my heart be pleasing in your sight, 
LORD, my Rock and my Redeemer." -  Psalm 19:14

THIS WEEK IN CHAPEL
PURSUIT Tonight, 9PM | Don't miss out on an evening of worship and praying for the needs of our community and 
world. Pre-service prayer is open to everyone and begins at 8:00PM.
WEDNESDAY, October 29th | Li Lowry and the International Student Services Department have been working on a 
special chapel service for us.
FRIDAY, October 24th | Jennifer Garza will be speaking from one of her favorite Psalms passages.

Embargo Offering
So far we have raised $2,686 towards the fight against human trafficking! We still have about $7314.00 left to raise 
towards our $10,000 semester goal and have about five more opportunities to give in Chapel. If you are unable to give 
in Chapel, but would still love partner with us, feel free to give online by following this link.

2015 Global Missions Experience
Check out the attached trip list to find out details about our Summer trips! Applications are available in the Campus 
Ministries office or on the Eagle website. Also, The REACH Global Missions team has started a fundraiser to not only 
help support missions trips, but remind of us of our ability to go into the world and leave our mark. Check out the 
wristbands before or after Chapel! They are only $1 and all proceeds support 2015 missions trips.

Crossing EP
Crossing is excited to announce their new EP "Kingdom Reigns" to be released early 2015. They have been writing and 
recording over the last few weeks and cannot wait for you to hear what is coming, but in order to get finish they need 
help. They are half way to their financial goal and have 30 days left to raise the last $4000 needed to finish the project. 
To donate please go to their INDIEGOGO.

Have a great week!!

Phil Rasmussen 
Campus Pastor - NU


